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Brussels, 14 April 2020 

 

 

Common Position regarding the European Commission’s 

Roadmap on the Postal Services Directive evaluation 

 

PostEurop takes note of the Roadmap: “Evaluation of the Postal Services Directive”. We note the 

explicit hint that “conducting an evaluation does not imply a commitment to revise the Directive”. 

In fact, given that the 3
rd

 Postal Services Directive dates back to 2008 does not necessarily mean that 

it would require a thorough revision.  

We have no specific comments on the context, purpose and scope. 

We will be happy to contribute to the upcoming evaluation. With respect to the consultations 

foreseen, in particular the 12-week public consultation, we would like to invite the Commission, with 

respect to timing, to take into consideration that for PostEurop members, the COVID-19 crisis 

is of highest priority for the time being binding enormous resources. 

  

 

 

For more information, please contact: 

Ms. Elena Fernandez, Correos Group 

Chair of PostEurop European Union Affairs Committee 

E: elena.fernandez@correos.com 

T: +34 9 15 96 30 34 

Mr. Denis Joram, Le Groupe La Poste 

Chair of PostEurop Postal Directive Working Group 

E: denis.joram@laposte.fr 

T: +33 1 55 44 02 01 

 

 

 

Association of European Public Postal Operators AISBL 

Association des Opérateurs Postaux Publics Européens AISBL 

POSTEUROP represents 52 postal operators in 49 countries and territories across Europe. It is committed to supporting 

and developing a sustainable and competitive European postal communication market accessible to all customers and 

ensuring a modern and affordable universal service. The European postal sector accounts for 1% of the GDP, is one of the 

largest employers with over 2 million people, manages 258 million delivery points and handles 60 billion items each year, 

reaching over 800 million people daily. 


